Dear Law Makers,

My name is Caitlin Fewx, | have been a resident of Salem for most of my life, and I’'m writing in support of HB 2585.

| support this bill because | believe strongly in providing quality interpreting services, and to establish protocol to target and solve
the lack of access for Deaf, HH, DB clients, trained staffs who knows how to work with Deaf, HH, DB clients.

Thank you for listening my testimony, and please vote “yes!” on HB 2585.

Sincerely,

Caitlin Fewx



